
Subject: RO0357 PHONE LOG 2008-08-14 
Entry Type: Phone call 
 
Start: Thu 8/14/2008 8:59 AM 
End: Thu 8/14/2008 8:59 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
Phone call with Paul King regarding the detection of vinyl chloride in a water sample 
from creek.  Sample was collected in weep hole in bottom of creek and contained 0.8 
ppb vinyl chloride.  He is planning to send an email to Mary Rose Cassa at Water Board 
to inquire about need for notifications.   We discussed collecting an additional water 
sample downstream from the weep hole to confirm that vinyl chloride is at not detectable 
concentrations immediately outside the weep hole. 
 


